From: Brockman, Kacia <kacia.brockman@state.or.us>

Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2014 1:42 PM
To: IRP Mailbox

Cc: Carver, Phil

Subject: Are sensitivity cases run through PaR?

Greetings IRP team,
Are you planning to run all of the sensitivity cases through PaR? If not, which ones will you run through PaR? At the last
meeting you indicated that the Storage case (5S06) would be run through PaR. Any others?

Thanks,

Kacia Brockman

Energy Policy Analyst

Planning, Policy and Technical Analysis Division
Oregon Department of Energy

625 Marion Street NE, Salem, OR 97301

P: (503) 373-7955

C: (503) 689-0822
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